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Your comments 

In answer to your public consultation question ‘Are you aware of any public rights of way 

that should be identified in the county development plan?’ I propose that the full extent of 

Chapel Lane in Glenealy, from where it starts when it leaves the L1096 Glenealy/Ashford 

road, all the way up to the entrance to the public forest on Carrick Mountain be registered as 

a Public Right of Way. It has been used by generations, for decades, and is a hugely 

important health and well being resource for the community of Glenealy Village and the 

wider public. 
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